
 
Dear Sisters,  
 
Thank you for your responses to the Communications Office 
survey for the 150th Anniversary of the Sisters of St. Joseph of 
Baden. We are delighted with your feedback as we plan ways 

to celebrate throughout the year! 
 
Some Sisters requested additional time to participate in the survey. If you have 
not completed the survey and wish to do so, please click on the following link and 
complete the online survey by Monday, August 12. 
 
Thank you for helping us in our communication efforts throughout the 
Sesquicentennial celebration. Also attached is a print version, if you prefer to use 
that format. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2SKXST8 
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